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                           Tuesday 17 March 2020 

Introduction  
 
This issue of Core Brief gives a staff update on COVID-19. 
 
 
COVID-19 update 
 
Following yesterday’s announcement by the UK and Scottish Governments, we are awaiting updated 
guidance on how this affects healthcare workers and will communicate this as soon as it’s published.  
Please continue to refer to yesterday’s (Monday 16 March) guidance in the meantime. 
 
Please keep up-to-date with the latest guidance on our dedicated web pages at: 
www.nhsggc.org.uk/covid19.  
 
If you have questions we ask that you check the online resources available, speak to your line manager 
or email:  staff.covid19@ggc.scot.nhs.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Are your contact details up-to-date? Click here to check 
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